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Oregon Legislators,

I am writing you today to oppose HB 3063. I am in awe at the context of this bill, the citizens
of Oregon already have enough government interference in our lives through taxes and other
unconstitutional laws. Now, the government wants to dictate how parents raise their children.
We need less government intrusion in our lives, not more. I know some people say "it takes a
village to raise a child", but that doesn't allow parents to instill good moral values in the
children. Some people are not able to get vaccinations due to medial issues. How will these
medical issues be dealt with? The only reason we are seeing outbreaks of illness is due to
illegal immigrants being allowed to stay in sanctuary cities, like Portland. These people do not
have access to the same medical care we do in the United States, so they bring diseases with
them across the border. Your policies in this state are endangering the citizens of Oregon.

Patrick Akins

mailto:paakins@gmail.com
mailto:HHC.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

